City of Cisco

WHERE A PROUD PAST GREETS A PROMISING FUTURE

PUBLIC NOTICE:

June 2, 2016
City of Cisco Initiates Stage 3 of Drought Contingency Plan
Due to continuous flooding conditions, the City of Cisco is initiating Stage 3 of the Drought
Contingency Plan immediately. In order to help ensure the continued supply of water to all our customers,
the following restrictions will be strictly enforced:

1. Target water use in Stage 3 is to maintain water use at less than 1.5 million gallons per day.

2. All outdoor water use is prohibited.

3. The following public water uses, not essential for public health and safety, are

prohibited:

a. Street Washing

b. Water Hydrant Flushing
c. Filling Pools

d. Golf Course Watering

4. Water should be used only for essential functions and a boil water notice has been
issued for those functions as well.

All persons with questions about the Drought Contingency Plan may contact Cisco City Hall
at 254-442-2111.
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